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Moorside Primary Academy 

8th November 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Thursday, we will be commemorating Remembrance Day with special 

assemblies. Each class will make a poppy wreath which will be laid at a school 

made Cenotaph as part of assembly. Unfortunately, we have not been able to 

take donations for poppies this year as none have been dropped off at school 

but still wanted the children to understand the meaning behind the poppies.  

 

This week, we have organised for a dancer from the hit musical ‘Hairspray’ (which is  

performing in Manchester) to come into school across two days. He will be working with 

classes from Year 1 to 6 to do a dance workshop. Look out for the performances on our 

Twitter and Dojo feeds! We will organise something for our Nursery and Reception children 

later in the year so they don’t miss out! 

 

Children in Need Day Friday 19th November.  
 

We will be supporting Children in Need again this year. The money raised makes a real 

difference to the lives of children across the UK.  

 

On Friday 19th November, we are having a wear something spotty/non-uniform day 

which children are invited to take part in. A donation (suggested donation is £1) to 

Children in Need can be made and buckets will be available at entrance doors. 

 

Year 5 have a school trip on Friday 19th November and because of this, they will need 

to be in full school uniform to help us to keep them safe. We don’t want them to miss 

out though so they will be allowed a non-uniform day on Wednesday 18th November 

and can bring their donations into class. 

 

Individual Photo Day:      Thursday 18th November is individual photos day. 

Flu vaccinations:   Tuesday 23rd November 

 

Please see our website for upcoming events happening in school: 

 

https://moorside-primary.net/events 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Mrs M Taylor,   

Principal 
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